
As a 50yr citizen of the state of Oregon and a fisherman for most of those years it is really disappointing to see the decline of fish 
returns in all of the rivers I frequent. I reside in the Rogue Valley and as a child I would revel at the numbers of fish climbing the 
ladder at Gold Ray Damn and then floating down the river post spawn. While I am aware that there are many contributing factors to 
the decline it seems to me that we should do everything we can to bolster the populations before they are all gone. I support this 
measure.


